
January 28, 
19 3 6

Dear Sir John,

Thanv you for your letter of the 14th 

telling ire of the visit which Professor Lloyd 

paying to Montreal*

January

Janes la

I am sure that them 

the University who would wish to make his
are those in

acquaintance

and I will see that arrangements am mde to greet him.

fours sincerely,

Sir John Seith,
DirectorGeneral British Broadcasting Corporation, 
Broadcasting House, London, IV. 1.
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